
 
 
 
 
5th June 2024 
 

REMINDER: Less than Two Months to Go! 

 

A friendly reminder about the upcoming Australasian Cystic Fibrosis Conference 

happening from 2nd - 4th August in Brisbane. 

 

If you haven't purchased your tickets yet, now is the time! This conference is a 

fantastic opportunity to reconnect and network with individuals from all over the 

CF community. The event will feature an outstanding lineup of speakers and 

engaging session topics, including: 

• Life in the Post CFTR Modulator Era 

• Future Therapies 

• Late-Breaking Australasian CF Research 

• Mental Health 

• Pregnancy and Fertility 

• Physiotherapy 

• And much more! 

 

Secure your tickets today and be part of this incredible experience. We look 

forward to seeing you there!  
 

Register TODAY!  

 

         

Warm Regards,  

 

Jo Armstrong  

CEO 

Cystic Fibrosis Australia 
          

 
 
 
 

https://cysticfibrosis.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=96cdb979325ca8f6eca22f147&id=6937022209&e=8abbda5680


 


